
Resqunit Ab - Mark Inman Leaves Board of Directors  

Company Announcement 

STOCKHOLM, February 28th, 2023, 15:30 CET – Resqunit AB (Nasdaq First North GM: RESQ), a leading 

provider of high-tech solutions for preventing loss of equipment in the fishing industry, announces today 

that Mark Inman, a member of the Board of Directors, has decided to step down from his position. We 

would like to clarify that his departure is not due to any issues or concerns related to the company.  

Mark Inman, who has served as a Board member at Resqunit AB for about 1 year, leaves his position as 

Board member effective March 1st, 2023.   

After the resignation of Mark Inman, the RESQUNIT AB board will consist of 5 directors.    

Alf Reime, Chairman of the Board, comments, “On behalf of all the shareholders, the board would like to 

express our gratitude for Mark's contributions during his tenure on the board. We are confident that the 

remaining members of the board will continue to guide the company with commitment and dedication” 

 

Certified Advisor 

Mangold Fondkommission AB  

For more information, please contact 

Helge Trettø Olsen, CEO, Resqunit AB  

Email: helge@resqunit.com  

Phone: +47 901 68 908  

About Resqunit AB  

Resqunit is an ocean technology company that develops innovative equipment to disarm and retrieve 

lost fishing gear. Through the collection of sensor data and software, the company wants to increase 

knowledge about the ocean and increase catch predictability. Every year, between 500 000 and 1 000 

000 tons of fishing gear disappear at sea, including 25 million fishing pots. A significant part of this 

consists of plastic, which over time dissolves in microplastic particles and enters the food chain. Lost 

gear harms fisheries, animal populations and the environment. Resqunit AB (publ) was founded in 2021 

as a parent company (listco) with 100% of the shares in the Norwegian subsidiary Resqunit AS, founded 

in 2017. 

 


